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Cherie Stander <kataryna7702@yahoo.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 8:32 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

David Static Secretary Commodity Futures Trading Commission,

It has been brought to my attention that the CFTC is considering changing the leverage. I believe this
would be a fatal blow to the 1000[]s of forex traders like myself.

1 ASK THAT YOU NOT DO THIS - Please reconsider, please.

It will force me to pull my money from the market and invest it outside the US or lose my income and
go on welfare.

Sincerely,

Cherie Stander


